
FGCC meeting minutes March 12, 2013 at River Road Presb. Church 
 
Guest Ann Sanborn was introduced to the club. 
Ken announced that the treasury has $3327.90.  $265 had been paid to the 
webmaster including 2 months of maintenance and $50 for the newsletter.  
 
Al is investigating the purchase of a new computer. 
 
Ralph asked Hal Tyler to be a member of the nominating committee. 
 
Bob Coles said the name for the newsletter is Focus! A new logo is still being 
worked on. He talked about the contents and reminded all that they are 
responsible for the success of the letter. 
 
Sid will manage the Roundtable for May and Charles will be president while the 
Warfields are away. 
 
Debra said that the Canal Walk is scheduled for March 30. There is a sign up 
sheet for Presquile on May 19. The winery tour has been moved to the fall. 
 
Cindy stated that the Undiscovered Artist exhibit is at the end of April. 
 
Members were reminded that all web info be sent to Bill Billings. 
 
Charles announced that the April program will feature Ken Conger. In May will be 
BJ Kocen and Page Bond on how to hang an exhibit. In June there will be 
elections and the critique. 
 
Roundtable: 
There were 11 participants 
 
Presentation: 
Scott Elmquist presented an excellent program on photojournalism. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Cyane Lowden ,secretary 
 


